		TIX
∑ 0 2 2	NAME & TITLE	THOMAS J. STOSUR, DIRECTOR
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING 417 EAST FAYETTE STREET, 8 TH FLOOR
	SUBJECT	CCB #10-0521/Taxes – Charles Village Community Benefits District – Board Representation

BALTIMORE

MEMO

June 9, 2010



TO

DATE:

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council City Hall, Room 400 100 N. Holliday Street

The Department of Planning has received City Council Bill #10-0521, for the purpose of replacing representatives from the Better Greenmount Alliance on the Charles Village Community Benefits District Board of Directors with representatives from the Waverly Merchants Association; and generally relating to the Board of Directors for the Charles Village Community Benefits District.

The Department of Planning has no immediate objection to this legislation and supports its passage.

TS/wya/rq

Attachment

CC: Ms. Sophie Dagenais, Chief of Staff

Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Mayor

Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office

Mr. Bill Cunningham, Baltimore City Planning Commission Chair

The Honorable Bill Henry, City Council Planning Commission Representative

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Enforcement

Mr. David Tanner, BMZA

Ms. Nikol Nabors-Jackson, DHCD

Mr. Larry Greene, Council Services

Ms. Karen Randle, Council Services

